
 

Today's spotlight is highlighting The
Corona Hotel and Corona Beer & Liquor
Store! The Corona is a well known
establishment within Vauxhall Alberta. The
Corona offers rooms to stay in while
visiting Vauxhall as well as the lounge /
restaurant area and The Corona Beer &
Liquor Store. These services are all
located within one building! Lets all
support our local community businesses
today!    

MEMBER
SPOTLIGHT

This Bi-weekly Newsletter is available to members and non-members
of the Vauxhall & District Chamber of Commerce and features

information of importance to, and about local business and
upcoming events!
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EMPLOYMENT
OPPORTUNITIES!



Town of Vauxhall - Summer Students
The Town of Vauxhall requires two energetic, motivated and

responsible post-secondary returning students for a position with
Public Works and Recreation department. Terms of employment

May/June to August. 
General Duties: 

Parks, playgrounds, pool, cemetery maintenance
Operate small equipment
Minor facility maintenance
Other duties as assigned

Application deadline is April 15, 2021
Please send your resume by mail, fax or email 

Town of Vauxhall, PO Box 509, Vauxhall, AB 
T0K 2K0

Fax: 403-654-4110 email: cao@town.vauxhall.ab.ca
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April 18-24 is National Volunteer Week
and we’re asking for your support to

thank southern Alberta’s most
outstanding volunteers! Here’s how you

can be part of the celebrations:
1) Nominate your volunteers to receive a

gift from the A-Team (Appreciation
Team).

AND/OR
2) Sign up to receive a FREE poster display
for your charity or organization, thanking

volunteers.
To participate, please contact Renee

White at renee.white@fcss.ca or (587)
370-8518

#FCSSATeam2021 #NVW2021
YourAlberta (Government of Alberta)

Volunteer Alberta
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The TDHF is fundraising for equipment for Linden View. We are running
a campaign from April 14-May 14.

And with the support of one generous donor, we will be able to match
donations up to $16,000.

 
For more information go to the TDHF website: www.tdhf.ca 

 Or you can call the TDHF office at 403-223-7232.
 

With the current funding model and the additional costs that Linden
View has incurred due to the pandemic, additional PPE required, etc…

Good Samaritan dos not have funding available to support the
purchase of the ReJoyce and ReTouch equipment at this time. The

pandemic has added a number of challenges for the residents and has
impacted the delivery of group activities and programing greatly.

These devices will enhance physical therapy and recreation
programming at Linden View and offer additional activities that the

residents can do independently. 
The hope is the ReJoyce workstation and the ReJoyce Touch will have a
positive impact on the physical and mental wellbeing of the residents.

A grant of $2,500 has been secured towards the purchase. 
 

http://www.tdhf.ca/
http://www.tdhf.ca/


Our mailing address is: Vauxhall & District Chamber of
Commerce
Box 357
Vauxhall, AB
T0K 2K0
Email: info@vauxhallchamber.ca

Follow us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/Vauxhall-
District-Chamber-of-Commerce 198208407564216/
If you no longer wish to receive these emails please contact us.

Not a Member?
Becoming a VDCC member 

is easy and affordable.
A yearly membership for not-for-profit

organizations is $45 
(restricted to clubs, schools and such). 

Business fees are $125.
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BECOME A
MEMBER TODAY!

VDCC
INFORMATION!

http://vauxhallchamber.ca/

